
UNJSPF’s April 2018 CPI Adjustment Announcement  
 
In April of 2018, the United Nations Joint Staff Pension Fund announced a CPI adjustment (previously 
referred to as a COLA adjustment).  The announced CPI adjustment may affect the premium contribution 
for ASHI as the ASHI rate scales utilize the fully unreduced pension and/or Appendix D monthly value as 
defined in ST/AI/2007/3 section 3, which takes into account CPI adjustments.   

 

https://www.un.org/insurance/faq/what-are-2017-ashi-rates-insurance

